

Water Pipeling Comments <nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com>

## Please deny the demand from the Southern Nevada Water Authority for groundwater rights in White Pine and Lincoln counties.

1 message

Robin Madgwick <rjmadgwick@embarqmail.com>

Reply-To: Robin Madgwick <rimadgwick@embarqmail.com>

To: nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com

Tue, Nov 29, 2011 at 5:52 PM

Nov 29, 2011

Jason King NV

Dear King,

We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50 billion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over a huge area.

Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this project.

Great Basin water needs to stay in the Great Basin to KEEP it Great! I am an 18 year resident of clark co., an environmental educator, and am a frequent traveler in many areas of the Great Basin. I most often visit the Owens Valley, and closer. I am aware of the LADWP land and water issues in the Owens, and would HATE to see them replicated in an urban area that has proven it can improve in water conservation, as LA was forced to. We can do better, we must do better, and we must NOT send northern NV water south.

I urge you to deny the applications filed by the Southern Nevada Water Authority and support the best interests of all of Nevada.

Sincerely,

Mr. Robin Madgwick 5504 Red Sun Dr Las Vegas, NV 89149-6659 DONP/DWR RECEIVED

DEC 0 1 2011

LAS VEGAS OFFICE